
How does joining PTA help support Lancaster Elementary? 
The PTA sponsors and supports student enrichment, teacher grants, school support

PBIS initiatives, Faculty & Staff appreciations, family engagement events and
programs, end of year events, communications, and so much more! 

How does my PTA membership benefit the children? 
Decades of research shows that when parents are involved, students perform better

in school. PTA's mission is to make every child's potential a reality by engaging and
empowering families and communities to advocate for all children. 

Do I have to volunteer and attend PTA meetings? 
Becoming a PTA member does not require you to attend meetings or commit to

volunteering at the school. It is not the amount of time you can contribute, but rather
your commitment to helping our PTA make a difference in the lives of the children.
We do love our volunteers, so if you are willing and able, please visit the

Volunteer Page on our website by scanning the QR code 
or visiting LancasterPTA.com 

Questions? Email Heather Fair & Amanda Alongi at
membership.lespta@gmail.com

PARENT/GUARDIAN 1: 

PARENT/GUARDIAN 2:

STUDENT NAME/GRADE:

PHONE NUMBER:

EMAIL ADDRESS:

INDIVIDUAL ($7) COUPLE ($12)

STUDENT ($4) FACULTY ($4) GRANDPARENT($5)  CORPORATE ($25)

Due to STPSS cash handling rules, LES PTA is not able to accept cash sent into school. 
For checks: please send completed form along with a check payable to "LES PTA" to

your child's homeroom teacher 
OR Skip the form and pay online! Scan the QR code or visit: LancasterPTA.com

L A N C A S T E R  E L E M E N T A R Y
 S C H O O L  P T A

2024-2025 MEMBERSHIP FORM

LANCASTER PTA MEMBERSHIP 2024-25 


